
Update on High Needs Sustainability: the Safety Valve Programme 
 
 

Liz Williams (Finance Lead – High Needs Block Sustainability) and Ben Stevens 

(Sustainability Strategic Lead – High Needs Block) will update Schools Forum and 

give a presentation on High Needs Sustainability: the Safety Valve Programme 


